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Dear Brothers 

 

The provisional new Agreement of Co-operation with ZAM was attached to the MDSA report 

to Synod with the remark that a final version would follow. 

Herewith we submit (as a separate file) that final version (Dutch version only) and we 

request Synod signed it. Could you please print it and give a signed paper copy back to 

MDSA? Many thanks. 

 

One more note, we mentioned in the report the need for an extra deputy in connection with 

succession. We are pleased to let you know that sr Ineke Roose of the Pretoria congregation 

is willing to serve. 

 

With sisterly and brotherly greetings, for MDSA: 

 

Br. H Pouwels         Sr. T Bijker 

Chairman         Secretary 

 

 

 

 


